
Christina Stacey - Re: Permit Amendment - 144 Craigie St. 

I apologize, the addition height is 24'

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 2, 2015, at 11:39 AM, Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Hi Jonathan,

I was just reviewing the permit amendment application that was submitted for this property, 
and have the same question as last time - what will the approximate height of the two-story 
addition be?

Thanks,
Chris

Christina Stacey
Zoning Specialist - Inspections Division
City of Portland
389 Congress St.
Portland, ME 04101
(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

From: Jonathan Lobozzo <jglobozzo@gmail.com>
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 11/2/2015 12:21 PM
Subject: Re: Permit Amendment - 144 Craigie St.
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